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Notification from: Seward Public Schools ADMIN

Dear Parents/Guardians/Students: 

I want to continue to thank our staff, students, and parents for their grace, patience, and understanding during this difficult
time. It is with a heavy heart that I notify you that the governor has directed that all schools in Nebraska will not be able to
have in-person school through the rest of the 2019-2020 school year. We will continue with remote learning through the
remainder of our school year. As a reminder, there will be no remote learning on Friday, April 10 and Monday, April
13th as previously scheduled and we will not be serving lunch on those dates. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Fields 
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